

It is with great pleasure that we extend to you an invitation to attend **The Guild of St Anthony Annual Recognition Dinner.** 

The Guild of St Anthony of the Desert is an annual fundraiser that helps raise money to assist the Antonine Sisters in their ministry for the elderly and disabled, especially those with Alzheimer's Disease.

The opening of Antonine Village in 2015 represents a great leap forward. In addition to the Adult Day Care, we have added Assisted Living and Memory Care to our ministry. A new addition to the Antonine Village is fully functional and includes 21 bedrooms.

This year's membership is \$95 per person (\$65 is tax deductible).

The dinner will be held on SATURDAY, APRIL 26, 2025 In CEDAR HALL at OUR LADY OF LEBANON NATIONAL SHRINE

2759 North Lipkey Road, North Jackson, OH 44451 (330) 538-9822 www.antoninevillage.org

Cocktails and Hors d'oeuvres start at 6:00 following the 5pm Liturgy. The **All-Lebanese Menu** dinner with special desserts will follow.

PLEASE RSVP to the Antonine Sisters at 330-538-9822 by Friday, April 18.

Please know that your generosity is very much appreciated.

We rely on your assistance in order to keep up with the expenses of our valuable mission.

We look forward to seeing you. We pray that God will bless you and your families.

Sincerely yours,

The antonine Sisters